
 

 

 

 

     

 

Greater Los Angeles JACL invites you to: 
 

May Flowers Art Exhibition  

Opening Night 
 

Friday May 10th, 5pm-8pm 

40 + artists.  Light refreshments. Free admission.  

galleryofhermosa.com   
 

 
 

Ask for Mitchell Matsumura or Eileen Oda Leaf when you arrive.  

 

Location: 

138 Pier Avenue 

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 

 

Hosted by: Eileen Oda Leaf 

Gallery by: Kimie Joe 

 

Information and RSVP Email: greaterlajacl@gmail.com  
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Hana Uno Shepard Memorial Scholarship 
 

GLA annually awards the Hana Uno Shepard Memorial Scholarship. Applicants must be a graduating 

high school senior with a high achievement record, from a single-parent family, of Japanese descent, and 

a resident of Los Angeles or Orange County. The scholarship may be applied to any college, university, 

community college, fine arts, or vocational school. GLA provides the scholarship recipient with 4 years 

of JACL student membership. 

 

In February, the application process may be started. The deadline to submit the application is 

May 31st. 

 

The GLA application is available in 3 ways: 

• The high school counseling office may have the GLA forms. 

• The application is available as a Google form. 

• The application is available as a printable document. 

 

Applicants have 3 options for submitting their applications: 

• Application may be filled out manually and emailed to greaterlajacl@gmail.com. 

• Application may be completed online through the Google form. 

• Request snail mail address from greaterlajacl@gmail.com. 

 

For application questions and additional information: greaterlajacl@gmail.com 

National JACL provides a variety of scholarships. See scholarships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf84om6mbhylv4gWl1IRbMJ9F_FxcgPAv7FTOeg9vU0NWp91Q/viewform
https://www.glajacl.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Scholarship-Request-Application.pdf
mailto:greaterlajacl@gmail.com
mailto:greaterlajacl@gmail.com
mailto:greaterlajacl@gmail.com
https://jacl.org/scholarships


 

 

 

 

 

Registration is now open for the 2024 JACL National Convention! 
 

Join us in historic Philadelphia this summer, July 10-14, as we celebrate our 

community and build on our convention theme: 

“Looking into the Future Together!” 

 

For information: https://jacl.org/2024-jacl-national-convention 
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GLA JACL AWARDED ARATANI GRANT 
 
Greater Los Angeles JACL was awarded the George and Sakaye Aratani Community Advancement Research 

Endowment (Aratani C.A.R.E.) 2024. We are excited to partner with UCLA students and the greater 

Intercollegiate Nikkei Council (INC) on its annual propose an event project, Nikkei Professionals, that aims to 
promote and advance Japanese American communities by fostering connections between JA college students and 

working professionals. 

 

On Saturday February 10, 2024, INC hosted its annual event where members of our organization were able to 

develop professionals skills and network with the amazing professionals who attended. GLA members Miyako 

Kadogawa and Layne Sakamoto represented our organization and worked our table to educate the students about 

the purpose and goals of the JACL. Event was held at the Japanese American National Museum. 
 

GLA JACL co-sponsored the Nikkei Professionals event this year. The entire Aratani C.A.R.E. grant was donated 

to the Intercollegiate Nikkei Council (INC).  

 

                      
               Layne Sakamoto talking with students at GLA table.                   Layne and Miyako at event.  

 

          
                                               Students at Japanese American National Museum. 
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"The Carry On Story” was featured at 40th Los Angeles  

Asian Pacific Film Festival 
 

Mitchell Matsumura’s film "The Carry On Story” was featured at 40th Los Angeles Asian Pacific Film 

Festival on Sunday May 5 at 1pm. Aratani Theater in Little Tokyo. 244 San Pedro St, Los Angeles, CA 

90012. Mitchell is current president of the Greater Los Angeles JACL.  

 

Carry On was a garage band in Los Angeles during the Asian American dance era 1965-1985. The era 

was a right of passage and undoubtedly the best times of our lives. Carry On was the most popular band 

of the era. They performed at hundreds of dances held at dance halls and ballrooms. This is their story. 

 

 
 

Welcome to the 40th edition of the VC FILM FEST (also known as the Los Angeles Asian Pacific Film 

Festival).  As the Festival continues its Renewal practices, we dedicate this Festival to Steve Tatsukawa 

(1949-1984), founding Executive Director and beloved community activist. We remember his impact, 

his humor, and positive influence he had on those around him. Through stories and shared memories, we 

ensure that his legacy resonates with future generations. 

 

VC Film Fest honors our beloved elder cultural workers, linking them to present and emerging artists 

who continue to empower our communities and challenge perspectives.   

 


